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December 9 - 17, 1971 

Thursday, December 9, 1971 
7:30 p.m. Point Blank Discussion, to be held in Room 206, Hamilton Hall. 

This week's guest participants will be Mr. Eric Thrower, Uni­
versity Business Manager, and Miss Mildred Hill, University 
Dietitian., 

Sunday, December 12, 1971 
10:00 a.m. Morning Meditations, to be presented in the Little Theater. 

Dr. Jno. W. Coleman, University Chaplain, will speak con­
cerning the topic, "A Christmas Prayer." Special music 
will be presented by the Concert Choir, under the direction 
of Mr. Omar Robinson. 

5:00 p.m. The Langston University Concert Choir presents "Ceremonial 
Carols", a show of Christmas music, in the I. W. Young Audi­
torium. 

8:00 p.m. President's Free Movie: "Curse of Dark Shadows." 

Monday through Friday, December 13 - 17, 1971 
Fall Semester Final Examinations (See schedule on page 

Tuesday, December 14, 1971 
4:00 p.m. University Council Meeting in Room 204, Page Library Annex. 

Friday, December 17, 1971 
SEMESTER ENDS 

Thursday and Friday, January 13 - 14, 1972 
8:30 a.m.- REGISTRATION 
4:30 p.m. Page Library Annex 

Monday, January 17, 1971 
8:00 a.m. Class Work Begins 

ITEMS OF INTEREST. ............ 

ALPHA PHI ALPHA FRATERNITY, INC. presents its first annual Tutorial Session 
and Study Session on December 12,, 13, and 14. Subjects include: German, French, 
Biology, Spanish, English, Mathematics, Chemistry, and Accounting. The Tutorial 
Session to be held on the second floor of Moore Hall is from 8:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. 
The Quiet Study Session will be from 8 p.m. to 2 a.m. beginning Dec. 12 to Dec 16. 
Instructors have been kind enough to devote their services to the students; we are 
asking the students to reciprocate. 



LU UPWARD BOUND & WOMEN'S LIB? Two Upward Bound female students 
enrolled in an electronics class at Classen High School (Oklahoma City) this 
fall semester. They are reportedly the first young ladies to enroll in elec­
tronics at Classen. At the end of the first nine week period, only two A's were 
received in the class—one of those A's went to Miss Lesta Brodell, an LU 
Upward Bound member. Miss Brodell and her sister, Flora, were introduced 
to electronics this past summer in the Upward Bound Program. Their satis­
faction with the UB class was reflected in their continuing the course at Classen. 
Mr. Bobby Williams, Upward Bound assistant director and teacher at Grant 
High School, is the UB electronics instructor. 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! From all of us in Upward Bound. 

FALL SEMESTER EXAMINATION SCHEDULE 

December 13 8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00- 3:00 
3:00- 5:00 

December 14 8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00- 3:00 
3:00- 4:00 

December 15 8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00-3:00 
3:00-5:00 

December 16 8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00- 3:00 
3:00- 5:00 

December 17 8:00-10:00 
10:0-0.-12:00 
1:00- 3:00 
3:00- 5:00 

All 1 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 1 O'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 9 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 9 O'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 11 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 11 O'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 8 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 8 O'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 10 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 10 O'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 2 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 2 O'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 4 O'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 12 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 3 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 3 O'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 12 O'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 4 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 6 O'clock Monday Classes 
All 6 O'clock Tuesday Classes 

The Langston Lions trek to the Panhandle to entertain the Aggies, Friday, December 10, 
at 8:00 p.m. and to Northwestern State College Saturday, Dec. ir„ to engage the 
Rangers at 8:00 p. m, 

Mrs. Gwendolyn E.Allen has assumed the position as Coordinator of Out-of-Class 
Activities. 



Annual "Flunker's Ball,' to be beld on December 11 in the Student Union Ballroom, 
Admission: One "F" paper from any class. A prize will be given for the worst 
complete paper. Refreshments will be served. Music by the Uptown Syndicate. 

The Department of Health, Physical Education and Recreation will conduct Drug 
Seminars December 9 and 10, with Dr. Mel Evans, Consultant, Jackson State 
College, Jackson, Mississippi. General Assembly will be Thursday at 2:30 p.m. 
in the auditorium. Other sessions are as follows? 
Friday: 

9:00 a.m. - Junior and Senior Physical Education Section - Rm. 115, Gym 
10:00 a.m. - Freshman and Sophomore Major Section - Rm. 115, Gym 
1:00 p.m. - Five College Program Section - Music Hall Theater 
2:00 p.m. - Social Science Section - Music Hall Theater 

All persons are invited to attend a section of their choice. For further information, 
contact faculty members of the Health, Physical Education and Recreation Dept. 

The Families of Dr. Raymond & Mrs. Aline Johnson, Mrs. Sadie Flucas, Dr. Louise 
& MiSS Helen Stephens wish to acknowledge sincere appreciation to the University 
Family for expressions of sympathy and condolences extended during the death of 
loved ones. 

Mrs. Virginia Schoats and Mrs. Aline Johnson wish to express heartfelt gratitude 
to the University Family for flowers, gifts, and expressions of kindness extended 
during their illness. 

Students who do not have on file at the Health Center a complete physical examina­
tion report will be required to do so before they are permitted to enroll this 1972 
Spring Semester. Students who may not be able to see their family physician may 
contact the University Physician for an appointment with him to give the physical 
in his office. The student, however, is responsible for making his own appointment. 

Students who will need assistance in traveling to train stations and/or airports should 
sign up in the Office of the Director of Housing, Dean L. R. Austin, on or before 
December 10. Students will be required to pay for their transportation prior to 
leaving the campus. The fee will be given at the time of your reservation. 

The residence halls will open for the Spring Semester, January 10, at 8:00 a.m. 
No student will be permitted to check into the residence halls before this date. 

On November 29, 1971, an LU group composed of student leaders and faculty were 
responsible for 224 Langstonites registering to vote in the Langston precinct. 
During previous elections there have been about 204 to actually vote in the Langston 
precinct. When the 18-year-olds are given the right to vote in state elections, 
the Langston community will have doubled its voting power. After the next voter 
registration drive, it is hoped that our voting power will have tripled. Next semester 
watch for the dates of the next registration drive. (Reminder: 18-year-olds can 
already vote in all federal elections such as, President, U. S. Senators, etc.) 
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